
November 16,2001 

Mr. Paul D. Frey 

Assistant Commissioner, Office of Forestry 
Louisiana Department of Agriculture and Forestry 
P.O. Box 1628 
Baton Rouge, L A 70821 

Dear Paul, 

Thank you so very much for all you did to make our CCC Reunion program at 
L S U A on November 10, 2001 such a big success. 

The Civilian Conservation Corps veterans really appreciated your praise for their 
important role in establishing the Alexander State Forest and their work in reforesting 

the State so that timber is Louisiana's number one crop. 

Thank you, also, for bringing the fine display of old photographs. We may want 
to use them again. A number of the CCC veterans want us to have another meeting 
because they enjoyed this one so much. Maybe next time we can have it at the Southern 
Forest Heritage Museum and display fire flaps, dibbles and other old tools the CC boys 
used. 

Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

Anna C. Bums, Ph.D. 

Cc: Chancellor Cavanaugh 
Commissioner Bob Odom 


